
Navigating Porterõs new website 

With a new school year, new challenges are always present.  This year SCHOOL MESSENGER, 
Porterõs new website has been the challenge.  Hopefully, this will resolve your questions, con-
cerns, and/or problems. 

 

Firstly, PARENTS DO NOT HAVE TO LOGIN to the webpage OR to the teachersõ class pages.  
All information will be public and ON the teachersõ class pages.   This includes, assignments, due 
dates, field trip information, permission forms and handouts.  

 

NAVIGATING TO A TEACHER 
WEBPAGE:  

Click on the ôCLASS PAGESõ link.  

Then, click on the grade level & teacher name.  

 

 

 

TEACHER CLASS PAGES will have 4 main links:  

Useful links: resources the teacher is providing 

Contact Me: a way for parents to email the teacher 

Files and Documents: This is where the teacher will put 
handouts, permission forms, study guides, etc.. 

Calendar:  This is where the teacher will put due dates, upcom-
ing events, etcé 

 

 

You can receive EMAIL UPDATES whenever the teacher adds something to the 
class calendar.  This is how to REQUEST an email update:  

 

Click on HOMEWORK CALENDAR link 
on the left menu of the teacherõs class 
page.  

Click on the ENVELOPE icon (shown on 
the left).  

Enter the requested information. 


